Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time – Sunday, January 29, 2017 Mass Intentions

MONDAY, Jan 30

6:00 P.M. Oconee –Matt Grissom

TUESDAY, Jan 31

8:00 A.M Michael Jacobs
By Janet McNew

WEDNESDAY, Feb 1

8:00 A.M. Estell & Velda McNew

By Janet McNew

THURSDAY, Feb 2

8:00 A.M Larry Kiefer

By Ed & Linda Voohesa

SATURDAY, Feb 4

4:00 P.M. Imogene Lehn

By Rick & Tresa Litz

SUNDAY, Feb 5

7:30 A.M. Oconee – Joe & Juanita Wolf

9:00 A.M Parishioners

10:30 A.M. T.K. Kirkbride

By Steve & Susan Curtis

Servers

TUESDAY – THURDAY Carter Beyers & Dillon Elledge

SATURDAY, Feb 4

4:00 P.M. Joel Deere & Monte Weddle

SUNDAY, Feb 5

9:00 A.M. Sam Nollman & Cole Nollman 10:30 A.M. Lucas Holthaus & Sam Holthaus

GIFT BEARERS

SATURDAY—4:00 P.M. – Rick Lehn Family SUNDAY—9:00 A.M. – Matthew Clavin Family 10:30 A.M. – Family

MINISTRY SCHEDULE

Commentators

4:00 P.M. Tom Latonis **9:00 A.M.** Tom Morrell **10:30 A.M** Ann Cross

Extraordinary Ministers

4:00 P.M Tom Latonis, Marie Weddle, Lucy Weddle **9:00 A.M**. Tom Morrell, James LaMarche, Dave LeDuc Ann Cross, Tom Cross, Derek McFarland

Lectors

4:00 P.M. Bob Zueck **9:00 A.M.** Chris Butkauskas **10:30 A.M.** Gracie McFarland

HOMEBOUND

Barb Kook

NOTICE

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO BE A GIFT BEARER, EXTRAORDINARY MINISTER,

LECTOR, HOMEBOUND EXTRAORDINARY MINISTER OR SERVER AT YOUR ASSIGNED TIME, PLEASE GET A REPLACEMENT.

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK TREXLER & COMPANY, P.C.

On the back page of our bulletin is a suggested Business Directory. Please consider these businesses for their products or services. Because of them, this bulletin is cost-free to the Parish when you patronize one of them, tell them you saw their ad on our bulletin.

Weekly Contributions January 21, 2017 – January 22, 2017 We Need \$6,500 Each Week

Regular	\$6,226.00
School Fund	\$240.00
Needy	\$25.00
Buildings & Grounds	\$20.00
Major Repairs	\$25.00
Catholic Times	\$151.00
First Offering	\$45.00
Latin America	\$252.00
Loose	\$526.00

BAPTISMS

Baptized in Christ, we welcome into the Family of St. Patrick's Parish and the Universal Church: *Della James Duduit*, daughter of Dustin and Diane Duduit, who was Baptized January 22nd. May her life as a Catholic be richly blessed by God.

SANCTUARY CANDLE

The Sanctuary Candle, *the Eternal Light*, will be lit the week of January 29, 2017 for Marg Havrilka by Family.

LOAVES & FISHES FOOD PANTRY

The Loaves & Fishes Food Pantry will be collecting food and nonperishable items **EVERY** Saturday and Sunday. Baskets will be left in the vestibule of the Church for your convenience. Please remember those who have very little. One canned good/item from each family one weekend a month can make a difference. Food Pantry is open on Mondays 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon and Fridays 3:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. Next working day for volunteers from St. Patrick Church to work at the food pantry is Monday, February 13, 2017.

MEETINGS

- **R.C.I.A.** –Monday, January 30 at 7:00 p.m., Rectory Basement.
- S.P.Y. Wednesday, February 1 at 6:45-8:00 p.m., Rectory Basement
- **P.S.R.** –Wednesday, February 1 with Grades K-6 from 3:30-4:30 p.m. and Grades 7-8 from 7:00-8:00 p.m., Parish Hall.

PANA PRIDE NOTICE

Pana Pride is asking for donations and participation such as adopting a street, planting flowers, etc. Our goal is to beautify our community. Donations may be sent to Paula Lebon, P.O. Box 165, Pana, IL 62557. Checks should be made to Pana Pride. For participation, call Janet Hicks at 562-2645 or Ruth Baldock at 562-4340.

BAPTISMAL SESSIONS

According to Canon Law, parents are asked to attend a Baptismal Session prior to their child's Baptism. We at St. Patrick's offer parents the opportunity to attend a Baptismal preparation session six times throughout the year. If you are expecting a child and anticipate Baptism, you are urged to attend a session as soon as possible. There is no need to wait until the child is born. Please call the parish office at 562-5396 to register and attend a session that is most convenient for you. ALL SESSIONS ARE HELD IN THE RECTORY BASEMENT, Immediately after the 10:30 a.m. Sunday Mass on the appointed date. The schedule for the next session will be Sunday, March 5, 2017. REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED AND MUST BE DONE NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, March 3, 2017. If no one registers for a class then that class will be cancelled.

ANNUAL CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL

St. Patrick's assessment for the 2016-2017 Annual Catholic Services Appeal (A.C.S.A.) is \$29,462.00. Please consider donating to meet our goal. So far we have collected \$15,047.02

DAILY DRAWING CALENDARS

St. Patrick's Church/Sacred Heart School ~ Pana 2017 Daily Drawing Calendars are now available. Win \$25 to \$500! Enter the Daily Drawing for only \$25 and get 365 chances to win throughout the entire year of 2017. Winner's names returned to drawing for a chance to win each day. Get your Calendars today from any Sacred Heart School parent or at the Church office.

SANCTUARY CANDLE

Think ahead! The New Year is upon us! With the Mass Intention book always filling up fast, the Sanctuary Candle is a wonderful alternative to remember a loved one. If you would like the Sanctuary Candle lit in honor or in memory of a loved one, call the parish office, 562-5396, to schedule your week.

SERVER NOTICE

If you haven't already done so, please pick up your Gatorade in the Sacristy. It is from the Parish in appreciation of your service to St. Patrick's. Thank you!

PARISHIONER REGISTRATION
Please fill out the from below and place it in the collection basket if you are not a
registered parishioner and wish to register at St. Patrick's. After we receive this
form, we will send you a registration form to fill out and return to the Church
office. If you are changing your address, or have changed to a P.O. Box, check
hereand give us your new address or
P.O. Box number on the form below.
IF YOU HAVE RECENTLY BEEN MARRIED, YOU NEED TO NOTIFY THE PARISH OFFICE AND CHANGE YOUR RECORDS. If you are 18 years of age or older and not attending School, you should register at St. Patrick's as an adult.
PLEASE FILL OUT THE FORM BELOW AND RETURN IT TO THE CHURCH OFFICE
OR PLACE IT IN THE COLLECTION BASKET.
NAME
ADDRESS
APTP.O. BOX
CITY

ZIP

STATE_

Right to Life

Abortion is the foundational human rights issue of our lifetime. It can't be ignored or alibied away....Archbishop Charles J. Chaput

IMPORTANT TUITION NOTICE

Our previous School Tuition Assistance program has been bought out by the company FACTS. All applications MUST be filled out **on-line** prior to April 1, 2017. Any applications after this date will automatically be rejected. Because this grant money is contributions raised through St. Patrick's Church, Pana, the qualifications are as follows: 1) Registered membership at St. Patrick's Church. 2) Participating in mass regularly at St. Patrick's as a family to promote the Catholic faith in your home. 3) Donate to the church whenever possible.

Activity in the church, as well as Sacred Heart School is mandatory to remain in the tuition assistance program. To apply for assistance please go to: https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/42PQM. Please call Chrisy at the church office if you have any questions.

COFFEE & DOUGHNUTS

Sacred Heart Organization of Parents (SHOP) invites everyone for complimentary coffee & doughnuts at the Parish Hall after both Masses on January 29th. This is to kick off Catholic Schools Week celebration at Sacred Heart School. During Catholic Schools Week, students celebrate their Catholic Faith through special prayer, service, and fun activities. As you go over to the Parish Hall, please note the new countertops. They were purchased by Walt Havrilka and family in honor of the late Marg Havrilka.

CALENDAR WINNERS

Please see the bulletin insert for the January 2017 winners.

SCHOOL NEWS

Please remember Sacred Heart School still collects the following items: Box Tops for Education, empty name brand ink jet or laser cartridges (no generic cartridges), old cell phones, any Coke product caps, Prairie Farm milk lids, and plastic six pack rings. We appreciate your donations!!

CATHOLIC RADIO

Are you interested in learning more about your faith? Would you like to strengthen your relationship with Jesus Christ and His Church? Tune in to Catholic Radio on AM 1410 WIHM. Programming includes daily Holy Mass, devotions, Catechetics, live call-in shows, and much more. For a program schedule and a free CD call (314) 752-7000 or toll-free (877) 305-1234.

PROTECTING GOD'S CHILDREN CLASS

A Protecting God's Children class will be held on Wednesday, February 8th at 6:00 p.m. in the Sacred Heart School 8th grade classroom. Please call the parish office at 562-5396 to register for the class.